
Seasonal Decoration Guidelines for Residents 

Dear Residents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind everyone of our community 

guidelines regarding seasonal decorations. Please adhere to the following stipulations to ensure a 

harmonious environment for all inhabitants: 

• Decoration Timeframe: Decorations may be displayed from November 1st until January 

15th. 

• Safety First: All decorations must be fire-resistant and safely secured to prevent 

accidents. 

• Light Displays: If using lights, please limit them to a wattage that does not overload 

electrical circuits. 

• Common Areas: Do not place decorations in shared spaces. Personal decorations should 

remain within your own unit. 

• Respectful Themes: Ensure that all decorations are family-friendly and respectful of 

diverse beliefs. 

We appreciate your cooperation and wish you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Management Team 


